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MEMO 
 
Date:   October 23, 2023 
 
To:  Commissioners Court    
 
From:  Tracy R. Homfeld, P.E., CFM; Assistant Director of Engineering 
 
Subject: Interlocal Agreement with the City of Wylie concerning 2007 Bond Project, 

E FM 544 (Stone Rd) from Alfred Drive to County Line Road; RI07092 
(Not to exceed $4,021,250) 

 
 
The Collin County Commissioners Court approved $5,021,250 from the 2007 Bond 
funding for this project. In 2012, $500,000 was reduced from the project for Mutual 
Boundary Roadway Projects. In 2008, an ILA for $500,000 was approved for 
engineering, leaving $4,021,250 to be used for construction.  
 
The project was delayed due to right of way issues but the City is now ready for 
construction. A construction contract has been awarded and construction should start in 
November 2023.  
 
Action: 
We request approval of the Interlocal Agreement with the City of Wylie concerning 2007 
Bond Project, E FM 544 (Stone Rd) from Alfred Drive to County Line Road; RI07092 
(Not to exceed $4,021,250) 
 


